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On February 11th, we visited the middle school in Yokota Base. It was our 

first time to visit the school.  There were a lot of differences between the 

school of Yokota Base and the schools in Japan.  We had a chance to introduce 

ourselves to Yokota students in English. They also introduced themselves in 

Japanese.   Then we made some Hina dolls by origami together.  After that 

they guided us to look around their school. They led us to many classroms like 

Japanese, Spanish, Chinese, English, Computer, Social studies, Science, Library 

and more.  

In science class the teacher let one of our group to see the class. In that 

class they were doing a science experiment. The experiment had to do with a 

chicken leg. The teacher explained that the process was picking a chicken leg 

putting inside of a sugar pot and wrapping it up with paper towels.  It was 

very stincky, but it was an interesting experiment. 

Then we joined their P.E. class.  We played American Dodgeball with them 

and we enjoyed it. I noticed that the rules are really different from the 

Dodgeball we know.  We also had a chance to join their fire drill.  It was 

almost the same as our school.  Just like we wanted to interact with them, 

they wanted the same. We liked to have a conversation with them. We talked 

about a lot of things.  We had a wonderful time.  We hope that this program 

will go on.  

                                  

 

  

 

The second year students had a work experience program from 

January 19th to 21st.  All the students went to various places, like 

seven eleven, a movie theater, a police station, malls, and so on. 

Some worked at nursery schools.  The students who went there 

really liked kids. We asked them how it was and this is what they 

said; I loved playing with kids, we got the chance to put them to 

sleep. They were so cute.  We are looking forward to working in 

the future.        

 

 

 

 

The first year students enjoyed skiing trip  

on January 17th, 18th and 19th.  For some 

students, it was their first time to ski.  They 

fell and slipped many times but they 

couldn’t stop skiing. Then on the third day, 

finally all of them became able to ski very 

well.  Gyudon that they ate after practicing  

was so delicious.  

                                                  

The editor’s postscrip 

How was this news letter? We published this late but 

we did our best. It was first time for 1st year and 2nd 

year to make a news letter. Hope you like it. 

 (Thiemy, Karina, Haruka, Yumi, Manaka ) 
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